
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back to Nursery in St Stephen Churchtown Academy.   

 

We look forward to welcoming our new children and welcoming back 
children from last year. 

 

Our Nursery newsletter will be shared with parents and carers every  

Friday to celebrate our learning.  

 

Please share on Tapestry any fun and wow moments from home. 

 

 

 

Reminders 

• Please bring in labelled waterproofs and wellies to stay at Nursery. 

• Please label school jumpers. 

• Please return any outstanding paper work to the office ASAP.  
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Phase 2 

S 

 

Our sound of the 

week is the letter 

“s.”   

 

Phonics 
 

Topic Book 

 

 

 

Maths: Numbers Reading Karate 

 

Reading Achievements 

Please bring to 
school... 

 

Tapestry 

 

Please upload all learning onto Tapestry 

https://tapestryjournal.com/ 

Handas Surprise 

Next week we will be 

reading our topic story 

“Handas Surprise.” We will 

be making some fruit 

printings, observational 

drawings and creating 

some African animals us-

ing paper plates. 

1 

 

Our number of the week 

is the number 1. 

Your child will receive a 

Karate reading record 

booklet. Please fill this out 

each time your child 

reads a book from home.  

 

 

• Any outstanding pa-

perwork.  

• Waterproofs and 

wellies—all named 

Charlie 

 

 

Please ensure you have 

access to Tapestry and 

can log on. We will be 

uploading your child’s 

learning regularly.  

Any problems please 

speak to your child’s 

class teacher.  


